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October 4, 2013 TTY (510) 238-7644

Eric Wright

Subject: Regular Public Records Request-Final Response Letter for Public Records
Request #459 Received on September 30, 2013 for all Pothole Repairs for the
Entire Block of 69™ Avenue and International Boulevard and at or Near 6925
International Boulevard

Dear Mr. Wright:
This is to respond to your public records request #459 which stated the following:
e All work orders and service requests from 2005 to 2012 for the entire block of 69™
Avenue and International Boulevard and at or near 6926 International Boulevard for

pothole repairs.

The responsive records will be ready for pick up at the Public Works Agency located at 250 F.
Ogawa Plaza, Suite 4314 on October 8, 2013 during normal business hours.

Attached you will find the responsive records for your request.
We have redacted information identifying private citizens as private citizens have an interest in

and right to privacy in complaining to government. (City of San Jose v. Superior Court (1999)
74 Cal.App.4™ 1008, 1020.)

If you have any questions you may contact me at (510) 238-3767.
Sincerely,

AT CART
Administrative Assistant IT
Attachments

cc: Arlette Flores-Medina
Office of the City Attorney
Public Records Request File




